

PATRON: Her Excellency The Honourable Margaret Beazley AC QC, Governor of New South Wales

Rick Carter 86 Carlisle Street Ingleburn NSW 2565

Dear Rick

RE: Breeder Inspection conducted by DOGS NSW Animal Welfare & Community Liaison Officer

DOGS NSW Board of Directors (the Board) would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your co-operation with the Breeder Inspection undertaken on 18th May 2022.

Inspections to assess member compliance with DOGS NSW Regulations is a very important function in identifying those members that are acting responsibly and ethically in the care and management of their dogs and also those members that may need some guidance in improving some aspects of their responsibilities.

The Board would like to congratulate you on meeting compliance as at 18th May 2022 and thank you for the time and dedication that contributed to this achievement.

If you require further information in relation to this matter, please contact this Office by email via info@dogsnsw.org.au.

Kind Regards

VIRGINIA GAGAN-WILSON

Company Secretary